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Dear colleagues 
Who could be against a new Children’s Cancer Centre ?   
But  some of us continue to worry that neighbours and others' concerns are 
not yet being fully heard/responded to 
I am writing as someone not quite so local - 15 minutes walk away - but who 
spends my working life in the area.  
My work relates to  child public health I 
continue to be concerned that the public health aspects of the proposal – air 
quality, heavy traffic, and the impact which all new builds have on our 
sustainability goals are  insufficiently addressed.   
Balancing one value against another is always hard - but children - including 
children with cancer - need healthy environments as well as hospitals.. 
Kind regards 
Professor Helen Roberts  
 


